
April 23, 2013 

To whom it may concern, 

I am delighted to provide a resoundingly enthusiastic letter of recommendation 
on behalf of Jayanthi Bunyan. 

Jayanthi has worked with our daughter, Maria, this past year at Kohl Elementary 
School.  As the director of the choir Ms. Bunyan has given appropriately 
challenging music to the singers and created presentations that highlight the 
talents of the ensemble.  Her ability to choose a variety of repertoire and to 
introduce good singing habits, posture and ensemble skills, ensures the 
experience to be gratifying for the students as well as audiences.  Jayanthi makes 
the best of her situation – in Kohl’s case, by inviting other musicians to be 
involved in the rehearsals (pianists, other instrumentalists, rehearsal assistants), 
thus freeing her to focus on the children at all times. 

Ms. Bunyan possesses much creative thought and generosity of spirit.  In 
addition she is a fine musician.  She is responsible, organized and carries with her 
a desire to collaborate with those around her. 

It is with all confidence that I recommend her to you! 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Marie Morgan  
Baroque music specialist and recording artist; Director of Junior Choir at Rocky 
Ridge Music Center; former faculty of the Peabody Institute of the Johns Hopkins 
University and the Interlochen Arts Camp 

morgangamba@earthlink.net 
 


